SUNDAY, JULY 25, 2010

SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

21 Canon Street | Saint John, NB | E2K 3J7 653.6838 (Phone) | 653.6848 (Fax) HolyTrinitySJ.com | office@holytrinitysj.com Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am - 1pm

<u>Baptisms:</u> By Appointment. <u>Confessions:</u> As Requested.

Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required.

<u>Sick/Shut-In Visitation:</u> Contact the office.

Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance.

Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the

coming weekend.

MASS SCHEDULE

Monday	July 26th	NO	MASS
Tuesday	July 27th	NO	MASS
Wednesday	July 28th	NO	MASS
Thursday	July 29th	NO	MASS
Friday	July 30th	NO	MASS
Saturday	July 31st	5:00pm	May Black
Sunday	August 1st	10:30am	Donald Record (4th
			Anniversary)

Are You New To The Parish?

Welcome! If you would like to start using Sunday Envelopes, there are some available near the entrance of the church on the table closest to the confessional. They've got bright pink labels on them, so they are easy to spot. We ask that you please write your name and full mailing address on the first one that you use.

Weekday Mass Update

Weekday Masses are now cancelled until at least the end of September. We apologize for any inconvenience that this has caused to those who have scheduled Masses during the week. Once we have a clearer picture of when weekday Masses will resume, we will reschedule those Masses that we have had to postpone.

For those who normally attend our weekday Masses, we would like to remind you that St. Pius X also offers a weekday Mass at 9am each day except Wednesday (although they do sometimes cancel them because of funerals), and the Cathedral has Mass each day at noon.

Congratulations

We congratulate Sister Mary Beth McCurdy on her election as congregational leader of the Sisters of Charity of the Immaculate Conception. Also elected to the leadership team were Sister Anita Holmes, Sister Alice Keegan as well as our own Sister Roma DeRobertis. May God bless these women as they guide their religious community for the next four years.

649

Our next draw starts on August 28th. The cutoff date is August 21st. Contact Stella (652-2565) for more information or to submit your numbers.

Religious Education

We are required to have baptism certificates on file for all Religious Education students (both new and returning) in the fall. <u>If you have already given us a copy of your child's baptism certificate for this past year, there is no need to provide us with another for the fall.</u>

If your child was baptized here at Holy Trinity, please call the office (653-6838) and leave your child's name and date of birth on our voice mail. If you prefer, you can email us (office@holytrinitysj.com) with the same information.

If your child was baptized in another parish, please contact us with your child's full name, date of birth, approximate date of baptism, names of parents and godparents, and the name of the parish where the baptism took place.

COLLECTION

July 18 th	2010	2009
Envelopes	1094	1098
Loose	110	89
Building Fund	21	128
Needy	37	38

Thank You!

Building Fund

If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, simply write their name and "In Memory of" on one of our Building Fund Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection.

Songs of Summer

There will be a concert in support of the St. Joseph's Hospital Foundation's Dragon Boat Festival on Wednesday, July 28th, 7pm, at St. Pius X. Featured performers include: Joe Lewis and Friends, Terri Lynn Russell, Dan Cyr, Christopher Lane, Marilyn Williams, Rick Benson, Victor Kindred, Nichi Boyle, and Elizabeth Cormier. Admission: Free will offering. Proceeds from 2010 Dragon Boat Festival will purchase C-arm and Minimal Invasive Surgery Instrumentation.

Sea Sunday

On Sunday, July 25th, 3pm, at the Marco Polo Cruise Terminal there will be a blessing of the Waters. All are welcome.

Dinner

Stella Maris will be hosting a BBQ chicken dinner on Sunday, July 25th from 3 - 5pm. Menu also includes potato salad and coleslaw. Tickets are \$10 per person and are available by calling Pam (696-5303).

Volunteers Wanted

The Rocmaura Auxiliary is looking for new members who are interested in improving the quality of life for Rocmaura residents by raising funds and providing volunteers to assist with activities. If you would like more information, please call Marie Murphy (849-4496) or Karen Corbin (847-0080).

HOLY TRINITY

ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

